News story: BEQ calls for bids for its
Bilateral Cooperation Fund 2019-20

The British Embassy Quito (BEQ) is currently accepting proposals for
innovative projects, with concrete objectives and measurable policy outcomes.


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-beq-calls-for-bids-for-its-bilateral-cooperation-fund-2019-20/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-beq-calls-for-bids-for-its-bilateral-cooperation-fund-2019-20/

